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New Interim City Manager for San Fernando 

San Fernando, CA – In December 2016, San Fernando’s 

City Manager Brian Saeki announced that he would 

leave San Fernando to pursue another professional 

opportunity. Following this announcement, the San 

Fernando City Council appointed Finance Director Nick 

Kimball to serve as Interim City Manager until a 

permanent City Manager is hired.  

Mr. Kimball has been with the City of San Fernando since July 2014 and has more 

than 13 years of local government and financial experience.  As the new head of San 

Fernando’s 126 employee workforce, Mr. Kimball plans on continuing to move the 

City Council’s initiatives forward while a comprehensive search for a new City 

Manager is conducted.  

“I’m honored to have been selected by the San Fernando City Council. San 

Fernando is a great community with excellent, knowledgeable staff. My goal is 

to ensure the daily business of the City continues to run smoothly while 

implementing the City Council’s policy initiatives,” said Mr. Kimball. 

Nick assumed his new position on January 3, 2017. To fill his absence from the 

Finance Department, he promoted Sonia Gomez-Garcia, a 22-year employee of the 

City of San Fernando, to Interim Finance Director.  
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